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Konstruktion im Dienst der Architektur – diesem Thema widmet sich der
planende Architekt José Luis Moro. Im Band "Prinzipien" skizziert der Autor
den Weg von der Idee zur Umsetzung und erläutert im Zusammenhang die
Aufgaben im Entwurf. Entwurfsskizzen ziehen sich daher wie ein roter Faden
durch das Buch, das als Grundlage und zur Einführung in die Aufgaben gedacht
ist. Das mehrbändige Werk behandelt die Grundlagen der Planung, die
einsetzbaren Werkstoffe und Bauprodukte, die wesentlichen Funktionen der
Baukonstruktionen, die geometrischen Gestaltungsmöglichkeiten und Details
funktionsfähiger Baukonstruktionen und deren Zusammenfügung. Zahlreiche
Prinzipvarianten werden durch detaillierte Konstruktionsbeispiele
erläutert.This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it.
This work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to
the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original
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copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other
notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work
is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant."In this book, Joseph C. Bigott challenges many common
assumptions about the origins of modern housing. For example, most studies
of this period maintain that the prosperous middle-class housing market
produced innovations in housing and community design that filtered down to
the lower ranks much later.For thirty years, Roy Underhill's PBS program,
The Woodwright's Shop, has brought classic hand-tool craftsmanship to
viewers across America. Now, in his seventh book, Roy shows how to engage
the mysteries of the splitting wedge and the cutting edge to shape wood from
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forest to furniture. Beginning with the standing tree, each chapter of The
Woodwright's Guide explores one of nine trades of woodcraft: faller,
countryman and cleaver, hewer, log-builder, sawyer, carpenter, joiner,
turner, and cabinetmaker. Each trade brings new tools and techniques; each
trade uses a different character of material; but all are united by the
grain in the wood and the enduring mastery of muscle and steel. Hundreds of
detailed drawings by Eleanor Underhill (Roy's daughter) illustrate the hand
tools and processes for shaping and joining wood. A special concluding
section contains detailed plans for making your own foot-powered lathes,
workbenches, shaving horses, and taps and dies for wooden screws. The
Woodwright's Guide is informed by a lifetime of experience and study. A
former master craftsman at Colonial Williamsburg, Roy has inspired millions
to "just say no to power tools" through his continuing work as a historian,
craftsman, activist, and teacher. In The Woodwright's Guide, he takes
readers on a personal journey through a legacy of off-the-grid, self-reliant
craftsmanship. It's a toolbox filled with insight and technique as well as
wisdom and confidence for the artisan in all of us.Surveys the basic
mathematics necessary for carpentry and discusses methods for surveying, and
drawing plans for buildingsFor more than twenty years, Roy Underhill has
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taught the techniques of traditional woodcraft with muscle-powered tools.
With his four previous books and his popular PBS series, The Woodwright's
Shop, now in its sixteenth season, Roy has inspired millions to take up
chisel and plane. The master woodwright returns here with instructions for
handcrafting an appealing selection of projects from the American
woodworking tradition. The Woodwright's Apprentice begins with directions
for building a workbench. Each successive project builds new skills for the
apprentice woodworker--from frame construction to dovetailing, turning,
steam-bending, and carving. Among the twenty items featured are an African
chair, a telescoping music stand, a walking-stick chair, a fireplace
bellows, and a revolving Windsor chair. Designed both for woodworking
novices and for more seasoned woodworkers looking for enjoyable projects,
the book includes step-by-step directions, complete with easy-to-follow
photographs and measured drawings, and an illustrated glossary of tools and
terms. All of the pieces presented here are based on projects featured in
past and upcoming seasons of The Woodwright's Shop television show.A
complete architectural guide to this well-loved building featureRoy
Underhill brings to woodworking the intimate relationship with wood that
craftsmen enjoyed in the days before power tools. Combining historical
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background, folklore, alternative technololgy, and humor, he provides both a
source of general information and a detailed introduction to traditional
woodworking. Beginning with a guide to trees and tools, The Woodwright's
Shop includes chapters on gluts and mauls, shaving horses, rakes, chairs,
weaving wood, hay forks, dough bowls, lathes, blacksmithing, dovetails,
panel-frame construction, log houses, and timber-frame construction. More
than 330 photographs illustrate the text.For centuries, post-and-beam
construction has proved to be one of the most durable building techniques.
It is being enthusiastically revived today not only for its sturdiness but
because it can be easily insulated, it is attractive, and it offers the
builder the unique satisfaction of working with timbers. Building the Timber
Frame House is the most comprehensive manual available on the technique. In
it you will find a short history, of timber framing and a fully illustrated
discussion of the different kinds of joinery, assembly of timbers, and
raising of the frame. There are also detailed sections on present-day design
and materials, house plans, site development, foundation laying, insulation,
tools, and methods.For a number of years, modular construction – the use of
prefabricated elements in architecture – has once again become a subject of
lively discussion and debate. Long written off as monotonous, today’s
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building components are actually highly differentiated and capable of
supporting and enhancing the architect’s creativity. Numerous structures
work with prefabricated components; for single-family homes the figure is
ninety-eight percent, and modular systems are available that meet high
aesthetic standards. This book provides an overview of the various different
systems and their possible uses, particularly in the areas of housing,
office, and industrial buildings. It explains the processes and components
of modular construction and the behavior of the various materials when this
construction approach is used. The authors offer strategies for planning and
designing with prefabricated systems so that the architect can use them
productively. Numerous drawings explain the principles of modular
construction, while built examples forge a link between those principles and
the practical activity of building.Part 1, Books, Group 1, v. 20 : Nos. 1 125 (Issued April, 1923 - May, 1924)Jedes Gebäude besteht aus Teilen, die
vielfältig organisiert werden können. Wände etwa lassen sich auf
unterschiedliche Weise anordnen, um ihre Hauptfunktionen – Tragen, Trennen
und Schützen – optimal wahrzunehmen. Das Buch stellt die gängigen
Tragsysteme wie Scheiben-, Massiv- oder Skelettbauweise vor und zeigt deren
Auswirkung auf das Gesamtgefüge. Es erklärt, wie Räume vertikal oder
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horizontal verbunden und zu einem Ganzen zusammengesetzt werden können. Die
einzelnen Elemente wie Geschossdecken, Dächer, Öffnungen oder Fundamente
werden in ihren Funktionen und mit ihren Verbindungsmöglichkeiten
dargestellt. Das Buch zeigt hinter der Fülle der möglichen Details die
Prinzipien der Detaillierung. Zahlreiche, eigens angefertigte Zeichnungen
erklären die Prinzipien der Bauteile und verdeutlichen diese dann an
realisierten Projekten.Old-House Journal is the original magazine devoted to
restoring and preserving old houses. For more than 35 years, our mission has
been to help old-house owners repair, restore, update, and decorate
buildings of every age and architectural style. Each issue explores hands-on
restoration techniques, practical architectural guidelines, historical
overviews, and homeowner stories--all in a trusted, authoritative voice.With
The Woodwright's Companinon, Roy Underhill continues to demonstrate "how to
start with a tree and an axe and make one thing after another until you have
a house and everything in it." This volume features chapters on helves and
handles, saws, the search for the whetstone quarry, crow chasers and turkey
calls, hurdles, whimmy diddles, snaplines and marking gauges, candle stands,
planes, window sash, riven shingles, and pit sawing. The final chapter
offers a glimpse of traditional woodworking techniques still used by the
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Colonial Williamsburg housewrights. More than 260 photographs complement the
text.Build your own unique backyard playhouse. In this inspiring guide, Lee
Mothes shows you how easy it is to construct the hideout of your kids’
dreams. With simple step-by-step instructions and plenty of innovative ideas
to engage kids throughout the building process, the whole family can get
involved in the fun. You’ll love constructing a personalized clubhouse with
your kids, and your kids will enjoy playing in it for years to come. Just
don’t forget the secret password.As the world's population swells and the
need for sustainable ways of living grows ever more urgent and obvious,
prefabricated architecture has taken center stage. Even before our current
predicaments, the mass-produced, factory-made home had a distinguished
history, having served as a vital precept in the development of Modern
architecture. Today, with the digital revolution reorganizing the
relationship between drafting board and factory, it continues to spur
innovative manufacturing and design, and its potential has clearly not yet
come to fruition. Home Delivery traces the history of prefabrication in
architecture, from its early roots in colonial cottages though the work of
such figures as Jean Prouvé and Buckminster Fuller, and mass-produced
variants such as the Lustron house, to a group of full-scale contemporary
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houses commissioned specifically for the MoMA exhibition that this book
accompanies. In addition to an introductory essay by Barry Bergdoll, Chief
Curator in the Museum's Department of Architecture and Design, this volume
contains essays on prefabricated housing in Japan and in Nordic countries by
Ken Tadashi Oshima and Rasmus Waern, respectively. It also includes focused
texts on approximately 40 historical projects and five commissions, as well
as a bibliography.
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